
	

	
	

Title I: Right To Know (Certification/Qualifications) 

Dear Parents and Guardians,	 	 	 	 	 	 September 2024 

Under federal law, parents have the right to know whether a teacher has met state 
qualification and licensing criteria for the grade level and subject areas in which the teacher 
provides instruction; whether a teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional 
status through which state qualification or licensing criteria have been waived; and the 
baccalaureate degree major of  a teacher and any other graduate certification or degree held 
by the teacher, and the field of  discipline of  the certification or degree. This applies to all 
teachers teaching core academic subjects in a Title 1 school, regardless if  this school has a 
school wide or targeted assistance program.  

Our school receives Title 1 funding, and we are happy to share this information with you 
upon your request. At any time, you may request information regarding the professional 
qualifications of  your child’s teachers as well as paraprofessionals who provide instructional 
services to your children. 

We are fully committed to the success of  your child and appreciate your partnership in your 
child’s education. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Chris Jahnke, Principal 

Mary Fitzgerald, Federal Programs Support 


